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Comments: Please do not rebuild the Emerald Lake Shelter in the Mount Timpanogos Wilderness.A shelter does

not belong in the wilderness. Our remaining wilderness areas should remain as pristine as possible.  Bringing in

materials by helicopters and other mechanical vehicles is disruptive to the character of wilderness.  Rebuilding

the shelter is not necessary to this wilderness area.  Please let it just fall apart.


